VIDEO DESCRIPTION

A presenter, Janette Chalmers appeared on video with usher social logo in the upper left corner with dark purple background
“Hello usher social to all the members, we hope you all are keeping well and keeping safe through the lockdown, we understand the difficult times during lockdown, hopefully it won’t be too long
I had to make vlog for a little update. We, usher social committees and officers had a meeting about Wales event in Great Orme sponsored walk on 22 May this year”
A screenshot of usher social sponsored walk Facebook event appeared
Janette appears on video again
“Unfortunately, we decided we had to postponed this event to next year, Saturday 23rd April 2022, but we normally have gathering a night beforehand which is on Friday 22nd April 2022 and we have sponsored walk on Saturday 23rd.”
“We, usher social, need to follow the government’s guideline rules about lockdown restrictions, they are always changing, so this is why we postpone this event so COVID-19 would be reduced, plus more people are getting vaccines to protect themselves, I know it’s disappointing! 
If you have already booked your accommodation, train tickets etc, please cancel them, to change with new date. If you need some more information, please do email directly to usher social info@ushersocial.co.uk or inbox usher officer Facebook but not usher social committees/officers’ s personal Facebook account, ok ? Thank you. “
[bookmark: _GoBack]“Second thing, about Lancaster Christmas ball on 20 November 2021 this year we do not know if this will be still going ahead or cancel, we will know more soon, don’t worry we will keep you updated once we know more in September this year. We hope you are containing to keep safe, and remember wash hands, 2m social distance, mask etc. thank you for watching us. Goodbye “

